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DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 
HEADQUARTERS 377TH AIR BASE WING (AFMC) 

16 February 1996 

377 ABW/EMC 
2000 Wyoming Blvd SE 
Albuquerque, NM 87117-5659 

Mr. Coby Muckelroy 
Program Manager, RCRA Enforcement 
Hazardous and Radioactive Materials Bureau 
New Mexico Environment Department 
P.O. Box 26110 
2044A Galisteo 
Santa Fe, NM 87502 

RE: Extension for Mixed Waste 90 Day Accumulation Point 

Dear Mr. Muckelroy 

Environmental Management Compliance is requesting an extension for our 
90 day accumulation point located at the Kirtland Underground Munitions Storage 
Facility, for mixed waste. This extension is required due to contractual problems 
with Envirocare, our previous contractor for this waste stream. We presently have 
2-55 gallon containers full and labeled, awaiting pick-up (Atch 1 ). 

This waste will be moved as soon as this issue is cleared up and our 
shipment can be received. If you have any questions, please contact Marsha Carra 
at ( 505) 846-7847 or myself at ( 505) 846-503 7. We appreciate your help and 
cooperation. 

Attachment: 
1. SA-ALC/EMP Letter, 19 Dec 95 

cc: 898 MUN/MAS 

Respectfully 

u~~~ 
WALTERS. DARR III 
Chief of Compliance 
Environmental Management 
Division 

KAFB1732 
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·-DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 
HEADQUARTERS 377TH AIR BASE WING (AFMC) 

19 December 1995 

MEMORANDUM FOR SA-ALC/EMP 

FROM: 3 77 ABW /EMC 
2000 Wyoming Blvd. SE 
Kirtland AFB NM 87117-5659 

SUBJECT: Waste Disposal 

1. This is to confirm our request for waste pick up, as stated between Capt Wild 
and Marsha Carra, at Kirtland AFB. We presently have 2-55 gallon, 17H drums 
(weight is approximately 180 pounds each) waiting for disposal. Your expedient 
attention to this matter is greatly appreciated. 

2. If you have any questions, please call Marsha Carra at DSN 246-7847 or 
myself at DSN 246-5037. 

iJ~ze 
WALTERS. DARR III 
Chief, Compliance 
Environmental Management Branch 

cc: 898 MUN/MAS 
3 77 AMDS/SGPB 
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